
                                                                                                              238 

The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 9th October 1950 
 

Present. Cr Adams (Chair) Cr Wall Cr Cockshott Cr Smith Cr Hadley Cr Whitaker 
Cr Lumley Cr Walker Cr Watson Cr Ives Cr Mrs Ives 
 

Caravan Site. A letter was considered which had been received from the Sanitary 
Inspector stating that until the Rural District Council Sub committee had made 

their report nothing could be done in the matter 
 
Greenage receipts Memorial Close.  The Clerk reported that the Addingham 

Bowling Club were not in a position to prepare their financial statement at 
present but hoped to do so during the month.  It was resolved that they be 
requested to forward the statement before the November Council meeting 

 
National Assistance Act 1948. A letter was considered regarding the provision of a 

rest room in Addingham for the aged which had been received from the West 
Riding County Council and it was resolved that the same be forwarded to the 
Clerk of the Skipton Rural District Council to ascertain what should be done in 

the matter 
 

Repair of footbridge near Gatecroft  Farm. It was resolved that Mr EH Eastwood 
be asked to repair the footbridge near Gatecroft Farm and that Messrs H Brear & 
Sons provide the necessary timber 

 
New Council Houses Street Lighting. It was recommended that Concrete pillars 
should be erected for the proposed lampillars on the New Housing site 

 
Repair of pavement Corner Stone to Sandbeds. A letter was received from the 

West Riding County Council stating that nothing could be done at present to 
raise the kerb between Corner Stone & Sandbeds but the matter 
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would be kept in mind for inclusion in future estimates 
It was resolved that the West Riding County Council be asked what they they 

suggest can be done for the protection of the school children who use that portion 
of the road daily 
 

New Council Houses. It was reported to the meeting that as no reply had been 
received from the Skipton Rural District Council regarding the enquiry as to how 
the Council Houses are allocated 

 
Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be signed 

 
Memorial Tablet. It was resolved that Mr Charles Barritt's tender of £17 for 
cleaning off paint from the Tablet and rubbing the face of same ready for painting 

of letters be accepted 
 
 Late postal deliveries.     It was resolved that we write the Postmaster Ilkley 

regarding the delivery of letters in Addingham with special reference to Moorside 
pointing out it is 1pm before they are received 

 



 Noisy Manhole. It was resolved that the Rural District Council attention be 

drawn to the noisy manhole top opposite Mr Buckles shop 
 

Last Bus on Sunday. It was resolved that the West Yorkshire Road Car Co be 
asked to restore the 10-20pm from Ilkley on Sunday evenings 
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Accounts. It was resolved that the following accounts be passed for payment 
       MrE Roe            Gardening to date M/E               10.0.0 

       T Green & Sons Ltd  Repairing 1  16” Mower         2.18.6 
       Tithe Redemption Committee       Tithe                  1. 0.3 
 

It was resolved that a letter of appreciation be sent to Mr E Roe expressing the 
thanks of the Council for his workmanship at the Memorial Close 
 

It was resolved that this Council now go into Committee 
 

It was unanimously resolved that the Council had full confidence in their 
representatives on the Skipton Rural District Council 
 

                                 James Adams 
                                    Chairman 

 


